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Dear Sir or Madam,  
 

NOTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL SAFETY MAINTENANCE WORKS  
A52 between M1 Junction 25 and A1 Barrowby 

 
Further to previous works notifications, we write to advise you that the A52 between 
the M1 Junction 25 and the A1 at Barrowby scheme is now being re-scheduled.  
 
The scheme has been re-scheduled to avoid potential clashes with other road works 
along the A52 and due to lost time due to unforeseen weather conditions. This 
strategy minimises disruption and confusion wherever possible with regards to works 
traffic diversions.  
 
When will the work take place?  
 
We will work overnight between 8pm and 6am as per the locations and dates outlined 
below. 
 

• A52 Westbound Queens Drive Exit Slip   14th – 15th March  

• A52 Eastbound Priory Roundabout to QMC  15th – 16th March  

• A52 Eastbound & Westbound Bingham to Barrowby 4th – 9th April  
 
 
Please note that all our planned works are subject to change due to weather conditions 
or unforeseen circumstances, such as clashes with other emergency work on the 
diversion routes. 
 
How will the work affect traffic? 
 
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and motorists, we will need to use full 
carriageway closures in phases while we work.  
 
During all road closures we will put in place fully signed diversion routes which have 
been agreed with the Local Authority. All carriageways will be open as usual outside of 
our working hours.  
 

http://www.highwaysengland.co.uk/


   

Contact Us 
 
If you would like further information or have any questions about this scheme, please 
contact our Public Liaison Officer: 
 
• Email: EMcomms@amey.co.uk  
 
Alternatively, you can contact our Highways England Customer Contact Centre as 
follows: 
 
• Email: info@highwaysengland.co.uk  
• Telephone: 0300 123 5000 
 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete the 
work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Matt Carruthers 
Project Manager 
National Highways 
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